SCHOOL DISTRICTof BAYFIELD

November 3, 2024
Dear Middle and High School Students and Families,

As we move into November, we have many exciting events and updates to share with you. This month is
filled with opportunities for learning and gratitude as we prepare for the fall and winter seasons.

Important Dates

e November 6: Parent-Teacher Conferences at Legendary Waters Conference Center, 4:30 p.m.
e November 19: Fall Athletic Awards Night
e November 27-29: Fall Break - No School

Academic Highlights

November is a great time to reflect on our students' academic progress. Teachers will be sharing updates
during conferences, and we encourage all parents and guardians to attend. It’s a wonderful opportunity to
discuss your child's strengths and areas for growth.

Safety Spotlight

As we engage with our online communities, it’s essential to prioritize safety. Please talk with your child
about online safety, including only accepting friends with people that they directly know. Only chat with
people you know in real life. If someone you don’t know messages you, it’s okay to ignore or block them.
If you see something inappropriate or feel uncomfortable, tell a trusted adult or report it on the platform.
Make sure to take breaks and spend time doing other fun activities away from screens!

Reminders

e Cold Weather: As temperatures drop, please ensure your child comes to school dressed
appropriately for outdoor activities. Middle school students have outdoor recess daily.

e Attendance: Regular attendance is crucial for academic success. Please notify the school of any
absences by 9 a.m.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. Wishing everyone a
warm and wonderful November!

Respectfully,

Shettie Swancon

6-12 Principal

Beth Paap | District Administrator 715 779 3201 Ext. 101
Shellie Swanson | 6-12 Principal 715 779 3201 Ext. 506
Michael Peterson | 4K-5 Principal 715 779 3201 Ext. 317



